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During the Eurogeographics General Assembly held in Sarajevo on 15-17 May 2022, it was also held a
Management Board election. We are extremely honored that Mr. Denis Tabučić, Assistant Director of the
Federal Geodetic Administration will represent the interests of Bosnia and Herzegovina as well as the
region within the Management Board of EuroGeographics in the next two years.

EuroGeographics is led by its President and Board Members, six of these members are elected during the
General Assembly and the remaining three are appointed by principal financial contributors: France,
Germany and Great Britain. EuroGeographics announced the election of four new Board members this
year comprising senior representatives from Europe’s National Mapping, Cadastre and Land Registry
Authorities and four members were selected.

As we announced earlier, in addition to the elected member from Bosnia and Herzegovina, during the



General Assembly of EuroGeographics in Sarajevo, a vote was held for a new Management Board
consisting of representatives:

1. Emilio López Romero (National Geographic Institute of Spain)
2. Denis Tabučić (Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs, Bosnia &

Hercegovina)
3. Kristian Møller (Agency for Data Supply and Efficiency, Denmark)
4. Colin Bray (Ordnance Survey Ireland)
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